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From: JAMES BALDWIN <jjjbaldwin@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 3, 2025 11:45 AM
To: House Finance Committee
Ce: Mike Roderick; Paul Carr
Subject: H6256 Don't tax Boats
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TELL THE HOUSE

FINANCE COMMITTEE
SAYNO TO
BOAT TAX
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# Liked by ptjudithmarina and others
rimarinetrades House Bill 6256 was recently
introduced and will have a hearing this Tuesday,
May 6th. It seeks to impose both sales and
property taxes on boats. This bill threatens
Rhode Island's marine economy and jobs
across our state. We need your voice!

Say NO to taxing boats by emailing:
HouseFinance@®@rilegislature.gov before it's too
late.

Let them know you oppose H6256 - DON'T TAX
BOATS!

#NoBoatTax #ProtectRlJobs #MarineTrades
#RIMarinelndustry #StopHB6256
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